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Early Bird Learn to Curl Club Chats 

EARLY BIRD
REGISTRATION 
We know you miss the club as much as we
miss you. 
Starting July 1,  you can
Early Bird register for
the 2023/2024 season
and save! By registering
online for the
2023/2024 season
before July 31,  you will
save approximately 10%
depending on the
membership you select. 
 Early registration is an opportunity for both current members
and new members. 
Please visit our website - www.penetangcurlingclub.ca - to
register. 

**Please note that the Friday Inter-club has changed to a club league, not a
rental as in previous years.

Register now!

Learn to Curl

Club Amalgamation
Chats
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Penetanguishene Curling Club is excited to share that we will
be running our first Learn To Curl program this fall. 

Run by qualified coaches and experts, this six (6) week
program will take you through the basics of curling. Great for
new to novice curlers. 

The Learn to Curl program will be $100.00 for new members
for the six (6) week term. After curlers will be able to upgrade
to a full membership less the $100 if they wish.

After the six (6) week program, the Friday evening ice time will
turn into a social league for all members to join. It will be a tag-
draw style game play. A great league to have fun, meet new
people, and enjoy the game of curling.

For more information on the Learn to Curl or the social league,
visit our website  - www.penetangcurlingclub.ca

LEARN TO CURL
Become apart of a Canadian tradition!

MIDLAND/PENETANG CLUBS
There have been whispers during the last season regarding a possible amalgamation of the
Midland and Penetang clubs. 

There have been discussions between the two Board of Directors regarding the benefits and
disadvantages of having one club within the region. No decision has been reached by either
board.

If you have any questions, concerns or suggestions, please reach out to us. We welcome your
input.

Thank you,  The Board of Directors
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